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Affidavit of Publication

STATE OF CALIFORNIA } SS
COUNTY OF ORANGE }

| am a citizen of the United States; | am over the age of
eighteen years, and not a party to or interested in the
above-entitled matter. | am the principle clerk of the printer
of ORANGE COUNTY NEWS, a newspaper of general
circulation, published ONCE WEEKLY in the city of
GARDEN GROVE, County of ORANGE, which newspaper
has been adjudged a newspaper of general circulation by
the Superior Court of the County of ORANGE, State of
California under the date of March 20, 1964, Case
Number A-31502; that the notice, of which the annexed is
a printed copy (set in type not smaller than nonpareil), has
been published in each regular and entire issue of said
newspaper and not in any supplement thereof on the
following dates, to-wit:

July 03, 2020, July 10, 2020

That said newspaper was regularly issued and circulated
on those dates.

SIGNED:
Ml Sz

Orange County News

Subscribed to and sworn by me this 10th day of July 2020.
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GARDEN GROVE, CA 92842

CITY OF GARDEN GROVE
NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS
CITY PROJECT NO. 7150, 7151 and 7152

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids to furnish material, equipment, and labor for
“TRAFFIC SIGNAL INSTALLATION, TRAFFIC SIGNAL MODIFICATIONS AND
SPEED RADAR FEEDBACK SIGNS AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS”, will be received
by the City Clerk in City Hall, 11222 Acacia Parkway, Garden Grove, California
92840.

The Engineer's Estimate is $770,000. The proposed project generally consists of
traffic signal modifications, striping modifications, signage installation, handicap
ramp instaliation and installation of speed radar feedback signs.

Plans, specifications and contract documents can be purchased from the
Engineering Division for fifty dollars ($50). Please call (714) 741-5192 or email
rjacot@gagcity.org for additional information.

Bids are due in the City Clerk’s Office on Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.,
and will be opened in Conference Room 1-South, first fioor, in City Hall. Due to
Covid-19 and social distancing recommendations, the bid opening will be
teleconferenced,; teleconferencing information will be made available at least 7 days
ahead of the bid opening date.

Direct ANY and ALL questions to Mr. Ken Vu, P.E., Associate Engineer, (714) 741-
5184.

Is/ Teresa Pomeroy, CMC
City Clerk
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